
 Willow Springs
Summer Newsletter

Willow Springs HOA
Community

Letter from the President

Reminders

Greetings and salutations to the
homeowners and tenants of our
community.  On June 29th, 2023, the
Willow Springs HOA Board made some
changes to the position and duties of
its members.  As of this date I will now
serve as your board president.

We say goodbye to Stu Nosky and
thank him for his many years of service
on the board.  By vote of the
community, to fill the vacancy of Stu
Nosky, we welcome Sandy Rodriguez. 
Sandy gladly accepted the
opportunity to serve our community as
a new board member. Bennett Dodd,
also accepted to continue in the
treasurer position, per the community
vote.

Information on all board positions and
duties will be posted on the bulletin
board outside of the clubhouse.

I will also continue in the volunteer
position of community pastor for those
who desire prayer or have questions of
a spiritual nature. I’m looking forward
to serving and doing my best for our
community.

Pastor Wayne O’Bannon- HOA
President

Phone- 702 539-6891

Address- 6610 Willow Springs Blvd
NW 

A note from Grounds: The lawn service for
our common areas comes on Monday. So,
for you folks that like to blow your yard
waste to the common areas please do it
before are lawn service goes to all the
trouble of cutting and cleaning our
common areas before you dirty them all up
after they leave.

1. Please be sure to pay your HOA
fees on the 1st of each month. 
2. Please make sure we keep the
common areas clean
3. Remember to pick up behind
your pets


